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School Flag Pole 
Have you seen our newest addition to the school? The school 
received a ’Saluting Their Service’ Commemorations Grant from 
the ‘Department for Veterans Affairs’ to install a flag pole.  We 
thank them for their generous support. 

 

“We cannot allow God’s 

creatures to end their days 

in a creek, like animals.” 

Mother Teresa 

Canteen Price List 

Click    Here 

WATCH VIDEO 

90 Seconds with the Principal 

Woolworths Earn & Learn 

Thank you for participating in the Woolworths Earn & Learn program. 
As you know, our school has been participating in the Woolworths 
Earn & Learn program. The program has now finished for this year, so 
a big thanks to everyone who supported our school. We're now at 

the important stage of the program where the Sticker Sheets are collected and 
lodged as our Earn & Learn claim. We will then be able to get new educational 
equipment for our school. The more we collect, the more we can redeem. So this 
week, please send in your Woolworths Earn & Learn Sticker Sheets and any loose 

stickers you may have by Thursday, 17th September. Remember to check your 
handbag, the car glove box or they maybe stuck on the fridge. Every little bit helps. 
Thanks again for all your support!  

Important Dates: 
 

Friday, 18th September  

 Mother Teresa Feast Day 

 St Patrick’s Cathedral, 

Parramatta—followed by 

Picnic lunch  and  MTP’s 

Got Talent on school 

grounds 

 

Friday, 18th September 

Term 3 Ends 

  

Tuesday, 6th October 

Term 4 Begins 

COMPASSION - “Gentle or Jew, servant or free, 

woman or man, it doesn’t matter. You are all the 
same in Christ Jesus.” Gal 3:28 
Our brothers and sisters around the world are 
suffering. People of Syria, in their thousands, 
desperate to find safety and hope for their future, 

flood across borders. On Monday night our Stage 2 students sang “When the going 
seems tough and the road is so rough and your heart has been broken – friends 
are all you need” This message needs to be lived out for our children to see. We 
not turn our heads or close our ears to the cries of others.  We need to use our 
voice and let our governments know that compassion is the way of strength. We 
must not discriminate, or choose where our love goes. We are all one in Christ.                         
Maria Boyd REC  

Leave  during School Term 
Just a reminder that if you intend to take leave with your child / children during 
the school term, you must notify the school 2 weeks prior to taking leave. 
Information can be found on the school website. 

COSCH Vacation Care 
Vacation Care Booking Forms are now available. Please call or email COSHC.  

Summer Uniform 

A reminder that students return in full summer uniform Term 4.  If families 
require uniforms you need to purchase them directly from OZ Fashions, 
115-127 Parramatta Road, Granville.   

https://youtu.be/8vjeCdt66GM
http://www.motherteresawestmead.catholic.edu.au/SiteData/208/UserFiles/PublicationLinks/Canteen%20Menu%202015.pdf


 

 


